
Coronavirus (Covid-19)   

Safe and affordable housing continues to be our mission thru these uncertain times.  
The Fergus Falls/ Otter Tail County HRA is striving to keep our communities and staff 

safe by practicing SOCIAL DISTANCING of 6 feet. 
Our office will conduct as much business as possible via: 

 phone, fax, email, and US Mail.   

 PLEASE use  
our DROP BOX  

Phone: 218-739-3249       Email: ffhra@fergusfallshra.com 

If you think you have Covid-19: 
Call ahead before you seek medical attention, you will be directed what to do next: 

LRH Fergus Falls Clinic: 218-739-2221   -   LRH Fergus Falls Hospital (24 hours): 218-736-8000 

tel:+12187392221
tel:+12187368000

